
 

February 28, 2022, eBudde email 

 

Good Afternoon SUPPRs, 
 
I have included a link to the Initial Order Discrepancy Form.  Please compile the 
missing cases from Baileys Delivery/pickup initial order for all of the troops in 
your service unit.  Fill out one form per service unit and submit by Monday, March 
7.   
 
We emphasized the importance that the TPM count, count and recount before 
signing the Delivery Ticket so we do not expect any missing cases from the Initial 
Order.  However, if a TPM did get home to discover a missing case, they will report 
to you, the SUPPR, so you can let us know the total number for the entire service 
unit.   
 
If a troop has a damaged case or missing packages from a case they can come into 
any cupboard and exchange for the same variety.  Any extra cases can also be 
brought into a cookie cupboard.   
 
Do not include the Samoas or Trefoil booth cookies that were removed from the 
Initial order booth line.  We will add those back into eBudde as soon as we receive 
them.   
 
Please reach out to me with any questions. 
 
SUPPR Initial Order Discrepancy Form 
https://girlscoutsusa.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5uJjke8uOqEyktw  
 
Allison Wickel    awickel@gsutah.org 
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